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Request: 
 
I’m getting in touch to make a request for information regarding Primary School 
applications under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
I’d like to know the following please: 
 
• How many applications did you receive, in total, for September 2018 admission to 
Reception class? 
• How many of those applications were received late (after the deadline had passed?) 
• I would also appreciate the same information for 2017, 2016, 2015 and 2014 admission 
dates 
 
Response: 
 
The information requested is published in the Essential Guides that are published on the 
NTC Website see link below. 
 
 https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/220/essential-guide-schools 
 
Late applications are no longer considered late. Therefore this information is not held.  
 
See attached Essential Guide Booklets that are no longer on the website. 

https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/220/essential-guide-schools

